
Worplesdon Primary School –
Weekly Update

Friday 3rd February

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a fun week - the weather held off and the children had a wonderful experience at Hampton
Court. We can now take a breather and enjoy a more relaxed final week before half term!

Hampton Court Palace Visit
What an amazing time the children had, seeing all the sights and artefacts of Tudor times. Special
thanks to the parent helpers who supported in making this trip possible.

Swimming
We are still looking for a parent helper to go swimming with Jackdaws after half term. Even if you
can’t commit to every week, we’d really appreciate the help if you can!

Homework
Thank you for the continued feedback regarding Atom Prime. We’ve decided to slightly reduce the
number of questions we give the children each week and we continue to tweak the difficulty behind
the scenes. The nature of the program is that it adapts to the child’s ability based on how they are
doing in this homework and in previous ones. Although this is not always perfect, as long as children
do their best and attempt to apply their knowledge, that is all that matters! As a reminder, there are
helpsheets, videos and written explanations for each question which most children should be able to
access independently.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,

The Year 5 Team

Mr Djadali – jdjadali@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Miss Hibbins – lhibbins@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Mr Kennedy – akennedy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
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